
From: Louise Lewis  
Sent: 29 October 2023 13:18 
To: Planning; Tom Little  
Subject: 2023/4435/T 21 Hampstead Lane 
 
While we realise that tree has been felled due to its dangerous condition we 
would ask whether it would be appropriate to apply section 213 of the Town 
and Country Planning Act and ask for a suitable replacement tree to be 
planted. 
 
Louise Lewis 
 
Highgate Neighbourhood Forum 
 


